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RDSO organised New Pension Scheme (NPS) Awareness Programme for
employees

An awareness programme was organised for all employees covered under
New Pension Scheme (NPS) working in RDSO on 21.08.2024. 126 RDSO
employees participated in this programmie.

In this programme, Shri J. P. Yadav, Head/ HDFC (Pension) Department
(Eastern Region) gave information about fund management of NPS and
systematic control of NPS by Pension Fund Regulatory Development Authority.
Along with this, he resolved the questions and doubts of all the employees
regarding NPS and also clarified how employees can control their funds
themselves.

Special guidance of Shri Amar Nath Dube, PCPO/RDSO and Shri B. K.
Pandey, SPO/RDSO was provided for the successful organisation of this
programme. The above awareness program was conducted under the special
supervision of Shri Rambabu, APO/Admn., Shri Gopesh Kumar Pandey/CWI, Shri
Mithilesh Kumar/SWI and Shri Amarendra Kumar/OS of Personnel Department.
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Kindly arrange to publish the above news item in your esteemed daily News
Paper along with photograph.
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